Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 2-9-13
Meeting Minutes

President John Ragsdale called the meeting to order at 11:34.
Other officers present were John Price, Dee Gilliland, and Cheri Anglin.

John Ragsdale thanked Doug for providing the meal.
There was no safety presentation today.
There were no new pilot certifications.

The minutes from 1-12-13 were read. David Boackle said to add John Price to the
committee to buy a plane. The minutes were then voted on and accepted.

Visitors included Lindy Rawlings, son-in-law of John Ragsdale, and Chris Graham. Joe
Cauthen sponsored Roger Rowland who then joined after the club voted to accept him.

Sun-N-Fun will be in April.

Dee gave the financial report. The bank balance is about the same with five new members
added last month. The highest membership in the club was 60 before the glider club left,
leaving a low of 30 members. Since then it has grown to 45 members.

Boyd offered for the glider club to bring the gliders over one Saturday to fly after the
monthly meeting.

Tony offered to take pictures of members with their planes and make a montage.

After discussing the cost of mowing the runway, Tony moved to increase the mowing fee
by 10% from $200 to $220. Boyd seconded it and it passed.

Dee said the runway has major dips. Joe suggested we use white sand to fill it in. A
committee consisting of Joe Cauthen, Roger Rowland, Tony Clark, and John Ragsdale will
look into it.

John Price presented financial figures on buying a plane. After an extended discussion it
was decided the committee will study it further.

Coley and Judy Richardson will provide lunch next month.
Boyd moved to adjourn at 12:20, and John Mudgett seconded it.

Respectfully submitted,
Cheri Anglin



